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Summary:

President Kennedy told the new US ambassador to Israel, Walworth Barbour, that he was
concerned about Israel’s insistence on a secret visit as well as the "absence of a
'neutral' scientist" in the visit to Dimona. The State Department took the position that it
was better to put up with Ben-Gurion’s "sensitivities" about secrecy than "have no visit"
at all
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